STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 » Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PL-100012
July 6,2010

- Alan J. Cabodi
President

- McChord Pipeline Company
3001 Marshall Avenue

- Tacoma, Washington 98421

Dear Mr. Cabodi:

| RE: 2010 Hazardous Liquid Pipeline Safety Standard Inspection

Thank you for your letter dated June 25, 2010 addressing the findings of our inspection
conducted at your facility the week of May 17-19, 2010.

Your response and proposed plans to mitigate corrosion, personnel training in cathodic
- protection from a NACE certified instructor, and update your O&M manual to include leak
detection calculation rates have been reviewed. :

We accept McChord Pipeline’s intent to mitigate the items noted in the Areas of Concern.
Docket PL-100012 will be closed as of July 6, 2010.

Staff would like to thank McChord’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this
inspection. If staff can be of further assistance, please contact Al Jones at (360) 664-1321.
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. Sincerely,

“David D. Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director

- ce: Corey Herrick, McChord Pipeline
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